
From: Kester, Tony
To: Ellison, Ruchelle <rellison@aging.sc.gov> 

Date: 11/4/2013 10:59:08 AM
Subject: FW: Letter for Database Updates.doc 

Attachments: Letter for Database Updates.doc

From: Roberson, Vivian
Sent: Thursday, October 31, 2013 4:53 PM
Subject: Letter for Database Updates.doc

Good Afternoon,

Please see the attached letter from State Fleet Management Office pertaining to updating our database. This is to
better serve you in the future as well as providing you with timely information on an as needed bases. If you are not 
the person to whom this should of come to please forward to the correct person.

Sincerely,

V iv ia n  R o b e rso n

SC Budget and Control Board 
State Fleet Management Office 
1430 Senate Street 3rd Floor
Columbia, SC 29201-3710
Phone # (803) 737-2095
Fax # (803) 737-1160
E-mail vroberson@gs.sc.gov
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